
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

 

TDDN Newsletter 

November 2016 

To encourage your children to be 
independent… 

Please can we ask you to dress 
your child in loose clothing if 
they are toilet training – this 
helps them to pull their clothes 
up and down themselves. 

Thank you. 
We take the children outside whatever 
the weather, so please make sure your 

child has a suitable coat/gloves and 
hat.   

Thank you 

We are looking for donations of winter 

coats, hats and gloves.  Please give 

them in to the Office if you have any to 

spare. 

Thank you 

Parents: 

For the safety of your child – if your child starts 

Nursery at 8:00am, please ensure you stay with 

them until 8:00am. 

Please could you make sure that your child 

has a spare (named) change of clothes at 

Nursery.   Thank you. 

EYFS – Hints and Tips for Parents  

Listening Skills 

You can start by raising children’s awareness of the sounds around them to 

develop their listening skills. E.g. When going for a walk try drumming your 

fingers on different items outside and comparing the sounds.   

You can develop children’s awareness of sounds made by various instruments 

and noise makers e.g. pots and pans in the house.   

When reading a story encourage your child to make sounds e.g. a sheep 

baaing.   

Ask your child to make loud and quiet sounds.  

 You can help by developing children’s awareness of sounds and rhythms.  By 

singing songs and action rhymes listening to music and developing a sounds 

vocabulary.   

To develop children’s appreciation and experiences of rhythm and rhyme in 

speech read rhyming stories, play rhyming bingo and clap out the syllables in 

words and play odd one out games. 

 If you need help or further advice please speak to your child’s key worker or 

one of our senior staff. 

                                                          

 

Please allow your 

child to walk up 

the stairs to 

reduce the risk of 

you dropping 

them, and to 

develop their 

physical skills 

and 

independence. 

Thank you 

Please take a look at 

this website… 

http://www.sign4lear

ning.co.uk It has 

resources and 

purchasing 

information for those 

parents who are 

interested in Signing 

for Little Talkers. 

 

http://www.sign4learning.co.uk/
http://www.sign4learning.co.uk/


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

Mr David’s Message 
TRAINING DEPOT DAY NURSERY IS CELEBRATING OUR 10th ANNIVERSARY 

YEAR 

Please join us in celebrating 10 years of our offering (to the very best of our abilities) 

nursery care and learning to all the children, both past and present. My thanks, together, 

I am certain, with your own, go to our highly valued and greatly appreciated staff team 

who serve us here at Training Depot. 

Nursery in November always proves to be very busy, our Tigers Room currently runs with 

a waiting list of more children wishing to join us. Thank you to everyone who 

recommends us to either family or friends. 

We are extremely pleased to welcome four new practitioners to our team; Miss Gabriella, 

Miss Anika, Miss Delcina and Miss Zaynab.  

Please check notice boards each visit for dates and information of present and future 

events- ‘Signing for Emotions’ a learning language and vocabulary programme our 

nursery has been privileged to offer, runs for six months, is much supported by many 

parents at home using the same learning materials. Thank you, it will make a big 

difference. 

Our Book library opens again this month and later, plans for December festivities leading 

to the Christmas break will be announced. 

 

 

November 2016 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 7th December – 

Christmas Performance 

 (Tigers only). 

 

Wednesday 14th December – 

Christmas party and lunch, please 

look out for further information 

soon. 

Term ends for Grant Only children 

on Friday 16th December. 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the parents who 

attended our Family Breakfast. 

Tigers - 

Please encourage your children 

to be independent e.g. – 

hanging their own coats up, 

finding their own name cards 

etc. 

Cubs - 

Please could we ask you to 

bring in a photograph of your 

family for our community 

board. 

Thank you 

 


